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Inspiring success through learning, community and faith. 
I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me – 
Philippians 4:13 

 

 

 

  

Thankyou to all those parents who have 
completed the parent questionnaire.  The final 
date for submission is Friday 3rd June.  We will 

collate all the responses after this date – looking 
at themes.  It’s important we build on the 

strengths we have in school, but also address 
those areas for improvement.  

  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.a
spx?id=Br9CUhSaDEKRLnCh2PJepXdW181XAHpA
ulExnoiPAGNUM0tJVFEwM085OVdWQkZXVzlZO

U41R0E2Vi4u 
 

Parent questionnaire 

A massive St John’s well done to all our 
Silverdale Stars this week. 
Swans – Darcy – for working hard on her 
friendship 
Herons – Seb B – for being a superstar,  
what an amazing week! 
Bitterns – Florence - for being so creative, 
dynamic and energetic at young voices!  Thank 
Thank you Florence  
Harriers – Ella - For stepping up to play the 
role of one of the ugly sisters in Sherlock and 
Cinders. You’re a star in the making!  
 

Stars of the Week 

We had a super day at the Jubilee celebrations.  
Photos and write up to follow.  You might also 
see us in the Lancaster Guardian.  Watch this 
space!   
 
Thank you to all parents, carers, and friends for 
supporting the children in creating their culinary 
delights.  It’s been quite a mission designing and 
making; but the staff and children have truly 
revealed their wonderful creativity, and also 
bravery.  Not everyone loves to cook and bake!  
Thank you to Mrs Knight and to Katie Lambert for 
organising.  For the Mayor for attended, and 
making us feel EXTRA special, and to all the staff 
and children, for being generally; awesome!   

Great British Bake off! 

Oh my goodness, what a day we had in 
Manchester.  Singing and dancing our 

hearts out to The Beetles, REM, the Lion 
King soundtrack too!  Please see our 

Facebook page for photos, and the play 
list too. 

Young Voices 
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Be devoted to one another in 
brotherly love. Honor one 
another above yourselves. 

—Romans 12:10 

Friday Thought 

WC 06.06.22 
Week 

 3 
 

Lunches 

It was fantastic to see so many people at the 
FOSS meeting last Thursday.  We have a list of 
things we want to do for school.  Starting first 

with another grounds day.  Are there any 
budding painters out there, that might be 

able to help on Saturday 11th June? 

FOSS news 

Thanks to Mrs Berry for 
organising this.  The children had 

a great time at Carnforth High 
School.   

Football Competition 

We will inform parents, carers and families of class allocation very soon after the half term 
holidays.  Please be patient as we look at the needs of children, interventions, provision 
mapping, staffing and the physical environment. There’s lots to consider.   

Class allocation September 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Br9CUhSaDEKRLnCh2PJepXdW181XAHpAulExnoiPAGNUM0tJVFEwM085OVdWQkZXVzlZOU41R0E2Vi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Br9CUhSaDEKRLnCh2PJepXdW181XAHpAulExnoiPAGNUM0tJVFEwM085OVdWQkZXVzlZOU41R0E2Vi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Br9CUhSaDEKRLnCh2PJepXdW181XAHpAulExnoiPAGNUM0tJVFEwM085OVdWQkZXVzlZOU41R0E2Vi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Br9CUhSaDEKRLnCh2PJepXdW181XAHpAulExnoiPAGNUM0tJVFEwM085OVdWQkZXVzlZOU41R0E2Vi4u
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The week ahead… 

I just want to say thank you for looking after me 
this half term.  To be honest (and this may be a 
surprise to some of you) but I am actually a bit of 
an introvert…  Pensive and reflective, and 
happiest alone in the hills, or in the water.  It’s 
how I protect my mental health.  This term has 
been so busy, BUT I have gained so much joy and 
energy working with a great team, supportive 
community, and dynamic, creative and wonderful 
children.  You really have brought out the best in 
me! I only hope I can bring the best out in you.  
This half term has been weeks’ of ‘news’.  New 
systems, new routines, new relationships.  I have 
loved it all, and I know I am going to love leading 
this wonderful little school.  There will be 
challenges along the way, but with clear 
communication, a listening ear, hard work and 
determination, I know we will achieve great things 
together.  Now, I am going to reintroduce myself 
to my mountain bike and try and have a couple of 
days off.  I pray you all will be able to do too.  
Thank you to you all. 

Message from Miss Sanderson 

Church News 
Reverend Mary will be made vicar on Tuesday 7th 
June at 19:30 in church.  All welcome. 
Don’t forget service at 09:00, this Sunday 
morning.  Bacon butties to  
follow after the service     

Welcoming and commissioning service for Miss 
Sanderson.  This service will be at St John’s 
Church on Thursday 9th June at 14:40. It would be 
lovely to see as many of you as possible.  All the 
children will be with us in church, as we sing and 
generally celebrate the beginning of this new 
journey together.   

Welcoming and Commissioning service 
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https://www.facebook.com/events/?discover_tab
=THIS_WEEK 

 

What’s on further afield… 

We have updated the website, so you can now 
see diary dates up until the end of the academic 
year.  You can also see our Facebook feeds.   
Check out https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/ 
Any thoughts/ideas for our school website, 
please let us know by email 
head@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk 
Please also check out what the children have 
been up to:  
Cygnets and Swans 
Herons 
Bitterns 
Harriers 

 

School Website 

Thursday 16th June, 7.00pm - Early Years Opening 
Evening.  This will be an informal evening for parents 
with children starting Reception in September or if 
you are interested in your child starting in Nursery. 
Have a chat with coffee and biscuits being served.     If 
you know of anyone that may be interested please let 
them know about this event. 

New Starter’s evening 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=silverdale%20st%20john's%20primary%20school
https://www.facebook.com/events/?discover_tab=THIS_WEEK
https://www.facebook.com/events/?discover_tab=THIS_WEEK
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/nursery-reception/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-1-2/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-3-4/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-5-6/

